TOWN OF CAPE ELIZABETH
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

10 COOPER DRIVE ROBERT C. MALLEY
CAPE ELIZABETH, MAINE 04107 PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR
TEL. 799-4151
FAX 799-4426

E-MAIL: robert.malley@capeelizabeth.org

June 15, 2020

Dear Town Center Property Owner

Re: Town Center Sidewalk Improvements

The Town has contracted with the firm of Glidden Construction & Paving to construct a new segment
of sidewalk in the Town Center Zoning District on Ocean House Road. The new sidewalk will start at the
northerly entrance to Cumberland Farms and extend to the entrance to the Methodist Church. it will be
a concrete sidewalk with a grass esplanade and street lighting.

The contractor plans to start the project in July and should be completed by the end of August. Prior to
the commencement of the project; work zone signage will be installed and materials will be staged on
site. The work may involve occasional traffic delays as heavy equipment is operated on the project.

Questions related to any aspect of the project can be directed to myself or Stephen D. Harding, Town
Engineer, P.E. in my absence. Steve’s office number is 749-3517 and his email address is
sharding@sebagotechnics.com

rely,

Robert C. Malley
Director of Public Works



